
 

  

 

 

 

  

A Message From Our Rabbi 
 

  

 

  

 

 

 

Rabbi Barbara 
CohenCongregation Ahavath Sholom 

15 North Street, PO Box 464 
Great Barrington, MA 01230 

413.528.4197 
info@ahavathsholom.com  

  

 

 

  

Aug 12 
 
I'm hoping that you will get to spend 
some time outside today on a perfect 
Berkshire summer day, It's just 
gorgeous. 
 
Tomorrow morning we will gather for 
services at 10 at the synagogue. If 
you can make it I would love to see 
you. 
 
Be well and have a peaceful 
Shabbat and a good weekend, 
Barbara 
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